October 3, 2022
The regular monthly meeting was called to order at 7:02 P.M. Present were Christopher Burdick, Harold Shay and Robert Finagan. 
The minutes were reviewed. Harold made a motion to accept the minutes as written with Bob seconding and Chris is favor. 
Harold gave his report as Road Master. They are cleaning up ditches and trees. 
Chris reported there was a COG meeting – busy with fall work. 
Bob Finagan had nothing to report. 
William Shay stated Port-O-Johns should be removed by mid to late November depending on the weather. 
Rhiannon had correspondence as follows: a few changes from Assessment. 
The meeting was open for Public Comment. 
Janet Watson requested the township website be updated. 
All bills for the month have been paid. 
The meeting was adjourned at 7:11 P.M. 
Rhiannon Moxen, Secretary 
